
If a school system believes it is best for the health and safety of students and staff to continue to restrict access to on-
campus instruction beyond the first four weeks of their 2020-21 instructional calendar, they must submit a board 
approved waiver request to TEA to extend that transition window, up to four additional weeks.  The board must take 
action to authorize this waiver by specific vote, and cannot otherwise delegate the waiver application to the 
superintendent.  The waiver application must include an indication as to the local public health conditions that the LEA 
believes would warrant a faster end to the transition period. Teachers, staff, and parents should be consulted about the 


	LEA: 


